
What a
year it was!

THE KIDZONE NEWSLETTER

So much to be thankful
for in the last few
months and so much to
look forward to! We hope
everyone has enjoyed
their winter break and is
ready to get back into
the school spirit! I, for
one, can’t wait to see
all the those smiling
faces and hear the
stories they have to tell
us!

We look forward to even bigger and
better things in the New Year. 

It was a chaotic year at school and
we had a lot of fun. We made new
friends and loved every second of our
time together. 
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Let's hear it for
the counselors!

The first semester of the 2023-2024
school year went by faster than all
of us thought it would but we are so
excited to start the new year with
everyone. Many more fun things to
come!

Ms. Nicole Contact Info
Phone: 816-736-5449
Email: nicole.wilson@lps53.org

Please never hesitate to call or
email me with any questions or
concerns you may have! Together we
can make sure these kids are staying
safe and having fun!

CLOSE FRIENDSHIPS MADE
THE YEAR SPECIAL.

I would love to take this
opportunity to thank our dedicated
counselors who were so supportive
this year. I could not have made it
through this first semester without
my amazing team working
alongside me so a huge shout out
to them! (Not all staff in photos)
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